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The Honorable Blaine Finch, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Finch: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2699 by Representative Probst, et al. 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2699 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2699 would prohibit an amendment from being considered or adopted by any standing 

committee or the Committee of the Whole of either house of the Kansas Legislature or conference 

committee that would strike all the material in a bill subsequent to the enacting clause and by 

inserting new material. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2699 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Karen Clowers, Legislative Services  


